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Reference Number: EIR  

 

Dear  

 

We refer to your request for information submitted to Yorkshire Water dated 13 
May 2025:  

 

“I wonder if I might request a list of Design Capacities for all your Sewage 
Treatment Works?  This to be expressed in units of PE and supplied in excel or csv 
format. Please ensure this is the capacity of the works and not the population 
currently served.” 

 

After consulting with the business we can confirm that we do not hold the 
information you requested. As such for the purpose of EIR we applied exemption 
12(4)(a), a public authority may refuse to disclose information to the extent that it 
does not hold that information when an applicant’s request is received. 

 

We trust that the provision of this data satisfies your request.  In accordance with 
the Environmental Information Regulations 2004, if you are not satisfied with this 
reply to your request you can ask for an internal review.  A request for an internal 
review must be submitted within 40 working days by contacting the Data 
Protection Team. 

 

Thank you for contacting Yorkshire Water. 

 



Yours sincerely, 

Data Protection Team 

 

Email: EIR@Yorkshirewater.co.uk 
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